
 

 

 

 

 

 

F R O M  T H E  D I R E C T O R ’ S  
O F F I C E  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

We hope you had a wonderful 
Christmas celebrating with your 
family and a Happy New Year as 
well.  January is the month of 
resolutions and positive change.  It is 
a time of reflection on goals, purpose, 
and plans.  It is so easy for us to get 
caught up in planning every detail of 
our life, but remember, God is in 
control.  He has a specific plan and 
purpose for each one of us. Jeremiah 
29:11 states; “For I know the plans I 
have for you,’ says the Lord. ‘They 
are plans for good and not for 
disaster, to give you a future and a 
hope.”   What a relief it is to know 
that we don’t need to have everything 
figured out, but that we have a mighty 
God who is in control of it all.  At 
Little Lamb, our purpose is clear and 
that is to provide you and your child 
with quality Christian care and 
support.  We hope that you feel 
blessed by our teachers and staff.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You! 

During the holidays, our school was 
overwhelmed with the holiday spirit 
that was brought on by our parents. 
We would like to sincerely thank all 
of you for your generous 
contributions made to our holiday 
celebrations, food drive, and to our 
staff. Your thoughtfulness and 
kindness is truly appreciated and 
because of your generosity, it made a 
difference in so many of our holiday 
celebrations. 

 

January 2023 Calendar 

 
January 2:  School Closed; Happy 
New Year! 
 
3rd:  Curriculum Resumes 
 
9th:  Hawaii Week 
 
16th:  Martin Luther King Jr. Day-
School Open- School wide “I Have a 
Dream” Pajama Party-Wear your PJ’s 
 



Happy Birthday! 

Mrs. Sue 3rd 

Elise Bonvillian 3rd 

Charlotte Bonnell 3rd 

Anjola Adediran 11th 

Ms. Jennifer 11th 

Samanth Matucha 18th 

Evelyn Stanley 21st 

William DeMato 23rd 

Huck Harrigan 26th 

Mrs. Becky 28th 

 

January Referral Rewards 

The New Year brings new rewards to 
you as a thank you for spreading the 
word about our preschool! 
Earn a $50 Target Gift card when 
your friends complete a tour of 
Little Lamb in January.  
Bonus: Receive an Indianapolis Zoo 
Family Pass!  

• If your referral family enrolls 
before January 31st, 2021, you 
will also receive a one year 
membership to the Indianapolis 
Zoo for your family! 

 

What’s Happening in January? 

On January 3rd curriculum begins 
again as we return from the holiday 
break.  Each week, the classrooms 
have a creative theme to supplement 
the curriculum. The themes for this 
month are Winter Fun, Hawaii Week, 
Sports, Chicka Chicka Boom Boom 
and My Healthy Body.  “Hawaii 
Week in January?!” you must be 
thinking.  January is actually the 
perfect time to learn about Hawaii!  
After several weeks of bitter cold, it is 
refreshing to learn about a sunny, 
warmer place!  The children have 
such a wonderful time going on a 
pretend airplane ride to Hawaii and 
learning about the state’s culture, 
food, and creatures!   
 
 
 

 
 



January 2023 Family of the 
Month 

 

 
 
Congratulations to the Grimes Family 
on being our January 2023 Family of 
the Month! Eric and Carolyn are the 
parents of Rowan, who is in the 
Kitties class, and Ruby, who is in the 
Infant class. We asked Eric and 
Carolyn to share a little bit more 
about their family.  
 
“Hi! We’re the Grimes family, Eric, 
Carolyn, Rowan and Ruby. Eric and 
Carolyn grew up together in 
Indianapolis and have been best 
friends since middle school! Eric’s 
been a police officer and resident of 
Westfield since 2009. Carolyn is an 
immigration attorney with her own 
practice in Carmel, Law Office of 
Carolyn Grimes, LLC. We love to call 
Hamilton County our home! On 
weekends, you’ll find our crew at 
First Watch or Bigby Coffee 

enjoying our favorite meal of the day, 
breakfast!  
 
After watching our nephew and niece 
(Landon and Leah) thrive at Little 
Lamb, we always knew we would 
send our babies here one day! We feel 
so blessed to be part of the Little 
Lamb family and love the dedication 
and compassion the teachers and staff 
provide to our kiddos. We look 
forward to many more years at Little 
Lamb!”  
 
We are so thankful you chose The 
Little Lamb Christian School for 
Rowan and Ruby! They are such a joy 
to watch learn and grow. 
 
 


